
I am writing to let you know that I believe our police officers should continue to have qualified 
immunity.I don't believe that the majority of officers approach their day with the goal of harming or 
killing citizens. By removing this immunity, I believe we will loose a large number of good,qualified 
people and probably won't see many new recruits. They put their lives on the line daily,not knowing 
what they will encounter.I believe we need to back them up. Thank you. 
 
Elizabeth Cole 
 


